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Re: Cleaner Air

1 think the statement on page 16: 'And when a burner is

15 years old, it must be replaced by a cleaner-burning
one' should be taken out of this document. Three years

ago we purchased a clean burning, new wood fire. How

do you know that any technology will have changed in

15 years? By putting this statement in your document

and plan, you are assuming that there will have been

advancements made in the wood burner technology.

In 15 years, our fire may be just as efficient as the ones

being produced and the only thing you will have achieved

is costing us another $3,000 to replace a perfectly good
wood burner. Please do not include statements in your

plan that are ambiguous, as they could have a
detrimental affect on the financial future of Canterbury

residents.


